
Welcome to Year 1
Meet the Team!

1C: Mrs Chambers and  Tara

1H: Mr Lawton/ Mrs Harris and Mrs Leakey

Welcome



Big questions in Year 1
Each half term we seek to answer a big question.

Autumn

What makes me shine?                                                                          
How do we keep people safe at sea?

Spring

Why do we still remember the Great Fire of London?                         
How are animals grouped?   

Summer

How have toys changed over time?                                                                  
What is it like to live surrounded by ice and snow? 

Topics



Big Questions

Year 1 Big Questions
Further information about learning in our wider 
SHINE curriculum can be found on our school website. 
Select curriculum.

Scroll down to find the year group and then click the link to 
discover more details about that big question. 



Timetable

Year 1 Timetable

• PE: Indoor – See the newsletter in September

• PE: Outdoor – See the newsletter in September

• Please remember to name all school clothing including PE kit and 
shoes. Long hair must be tied back. Jewellery must not be worn to PE 
lessons. It is important that PE kits are in school at all times as 
sometimes the time table has to be changed. 

• Ex-days- Fortnightly on Tuesdays (Starting WB 12/09/22) 

• Library- See the newsletter in September



Homework

Year 1 Homework

• Daily reading – This is extremely important and should be a priority 
for home learning. Bring your reading record into school every day. 
This is also a useful means of communication.

• Weekly: Maths and English – Set on a Wednesday and returned by 
Monday. 10 minutes should be allocated for each of these. 

• CEW focus- These are words that you could practise reading at speed. 
If you child is confident with these, they could practise spelling them. 



Reading Records

Reading Records and Reading Karate

To celebrate reading in Year 1, we follow 
the our whole school Reading Karate 
approach. After every landmark read your 
child will receive a different coloured band 
and should aim to collect the whole set!

Please comment when you have read with your 
child. Children should read at home at least 4 
times a week.
It is important for your child to read aloud to an 
adult to check that words are being read 
accurately. It also supports your child in 
developing their fluency skills and 
comprehension when being asked questions 
about the text. 



Behaviour

Behaviour
Behaviour at King Charles is RAG rated (Red, Amber, 
Green).
.

Children are rewarded in many ways at KC for 
good behaviour.

Consequences are also in place to support 
children. 



Golden Time and 
Classroom Rewards

Golden Time and Classroom Rewards

• Children get 30 minutes of Golden Time each week. 

• As a year group, children can choose between two 
different activities each week.

• If Golden Time is lost, there will always be an opportunity 
to earn it back.

• Children move up the chart for good behaviour for 
learning, never down. On reaching the top, children earn 
stickers for their chart. Once the chart is full they can 
choose a prize from the box.



Potential Year 1 trips

• Martime Museum 

• Falmouth Lifeboat station

• Falmouth Library

• Newquay Zoo

• Fox Rosehill Garden

• Falmouth Fire Station

• Falmouth Art Gallery

Educational visits 



Phonics Screening

• The phonics screening check is a statutory requirement 
for all children in Year 1 which takes place each year in 
the summer term. It is a quick check of your child’s ability 
to decode words using only their phonic knowledge. It 
helps us to confirm whether your child has met the 
expected standard for a child at the end of Year 1. 
Children who have not yet met the expected standard will 
take the check again at the end of Year 2.



Contact

And finally... 

• Our Y1 email address is year1.kingcharles@kernowlearning.co.uk

Many thanks for your continued support 

mailto:year1.kingcharles@kernowlearning.co.uk

